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Message from the President 
JANUARY 08, 2018 

To the entire university community, I want to personally welcome you back from the holiday break! 
I hope your time away was both enjoyable and relaxing. 

What an exciting year 2018 is already turning out to be. We’ve had snow in Southeast Georgia — an 
unexpected surprise! — and we’re beginning a new chapter in our history as a University with three 
campuses in Savannah, Statesboro and Hinesville. 

This new year will bring unprecedented opportunities as we grow together as a university 
community. I’m looking forward to working with you as we forge ahead into a bright future. I hope 
you will reach out to me personally at President@GeorgiaSouthern.edu and let me know how your 
semester is going. 

Have a great spring term and a productive and successful new year. 

Sincerely, 

Jaimie Hebert 

President 
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